
 

Board Highlights 
  

Gary Wilkinson-Pres, Kurtis Holland-Vice Pres, Orlando DeHerrera-Sec, Carly Santi Lozoya-Treas, Elizabeth Quintana-Asst Sec/Treas 

 

 

 

Meeting of April 8, 2021 
 

 

Employment.  The Board accepted the retirement of John Naranjo – MS PE Teacher/AD  and the resignation 

of Nick Harlan – MS ELA Teacher both effective the end of the 2020-21 school year.   

 

The Board approved certified employees:  Lorelyn Buss – 2nd grade Teacher; Deanna Connolly – HS Math 

Teacher; Paul Downing – HS Social Studies Teacher; Allison Harrison – 2nd grade Teacher; Josh Lehman – 

HS ELA Teacher; Monica Mata-Alvarez – Kindergarten Teacher; Tim Miles – MS Math Teacher; Mandi 

Phares – HS ELA Teacher; Anfernee Romero - 3rd Grade Teacher. 

 

The Board approved classified employees:  Allison Butler – Assistant HS Volleyball Coach; Rosa Hayes – 

Marsh/BME Paraprofessional; Lindsay Mosby – Assistant HS Volleyball Coach 

 

The Board approved Certified substitute Miriam Esquivel Perez (pending receipt of authorization) and Austin 

Rios.  The Board approved classified substitutes Stephanie and Julie Ortega.   

 

Other Reports.     

 

 Superintendent Report.  Mr. Wiedeman, Patrick Sewell and Charles Losee met with a representative from 

ASU to discuss technical equipment needs to facilitate remote classes for concurrent enrollment.  Mr. 

Wiedeman shared some options for the marque to be purchased in cooperation with the City.  Health insurance 

premiums are remaining the same for the coming plan year.  There will be a slight increase on the Dental Plan 

and no increase on the Vision Plan.  The plans for using the ESSER 3 funds is continuing.  Additional staff 

and technology equipment will be a priority with these funds.   

 

Action Items.  The Board approved the minutes from the meeting held on 3/11/2021; February Financial 

Reports; Approval of 2021-2022 Continuing Contracts; Principal Contracts; Approval of One-Year Contracts; 

Adoption of 2021-2022 and 2022-2023 School Calendars; Approval of the New Maintenance Building and 

Marsh modular Renovation and the Requisition to Steel Building Manufacturing. 

 

Next Meeting.   The next Board of Education regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Visit www.monte.k12.co.us to find out more about Monte Vista Schools 

http://www.monte.k12.co.us/

